
 

September 17, 2024 

 

Hello parents, 

I wanted to inform/remind you all that dismissal time during tech week will be EXTENDED 
to 5:30pm Monday-Thursday, 10/7-10/10. (Friday is of course the show, so they won't  be 
dismissed until after the show) 
 
The rehearsal schedule I sent out a couple weeks ago mistakenly only has this extension on 
Wednesday and Thursday. So please note that it will be extended to all four days. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this, or if you will need to 
pick up your child early from rehearsal that week. 
 
Best, 
Katelyn 
 


